Western Link Road mitigation concerns

The Taskforce has been asked by Norfolk County Council to gauge the views of all parish councils south of the A47, asking them to identify any concerns they may have about the impact of the new Western Link Road on the traffic in their parishes. To help NCC understand any concerns your parish council may have, please could your council complete the template at the next council meeting and return it to A47taskforce@outlook.com as soon as possible. Thank you.

Parish Council	
What traffic problems does	
your parish currently have, if	
any?	
Where do these traffic	
problems occur?	
Where do you think any traffic	
problems, may occur after the	
Western Link is built?	
What do you think these	
problems may be?	